

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mrs Liz Lord BEd Head of Pre-Prep

enquiry@herefordcs.com

Dear Parents,

5th March 2018

www.herefordcs.com

Hereford Library

To further encourage an enjoyment of books, all of the children in Years 1 and 2 will be visiting the Hereford Library for a story telling session on Thursday 15th March; there will be no charge for this event.

Each year group will be taken to the library by their class teacher and teaching assistants. During their session they will find out a little more about how the library works and what our local library has to offer.

I would be grateful if you could sign and return the attached permission slip to your child's form teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Liz Lord

Head of Pre-Prep

Library Visit – Thursday 15th March

Child's name	Class
l give permission for my child to attend the Thursday 15 th March.	e story telling session at the Hereford Library on
Signed	Date

Please return to your child's class teacher by Friday 9th March